
 

Date-23/08/2022 

REPORT OF ‘INVESTOR’S AWARENESS PROGRAMME’ 

 Govt. T.C.L. P.G. College Janjgir organized Investor’s Awareness Programme on 23 August 2022. 

Mr. Jafruddin, Investment representative from BSE suggested various options of investment i.e., Share 

Market, Mutual Funds, P.P.F. & R.D. He also suggested to begin with a small amount. He suggested that 

the investors should not be attracted towards Chit-Fund companies. The programme was attended by 56 

students and faculty members. The programme was chaired by Senior Professor Dr. K.P. Kurre and 

conducted by Dr. M. R. Banjare. 

 

 

  

 


